
REMINDER: EK Home and School READ-A-THON 2022 
 
Please RETURN reading and donor logs back to your student’s EK Teacher by tomorrow, Friday 
March 11, (if you haven't already) and have your donations made online by Friday March 11.  
 
***If you need assistance donating or aren't able to make the donation online and need an 
alternate method, please email the Home and School Association at 
homeandschool@gmail.com to make arrangements to meet or drop donation. 
 
**All raised funds are being donated to Neighbour 2 Neighbour Book Store. 📚📖  
 
Donate online here: https://www.canadahelps.org/en/dn/70148 
 
Together our EK Community has raised almost $6000 so far! 🎉THANK YOU to all students for 
their time reading and to all donors for their generosity in donations! ❤ 
 
RAISED SO FAR! WAY TO GO EK! 
 

 
 


